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Helapet are delighted to launch the new PharmaPack®, bulk pack range of sterile 
syringes for aseptic manufacture. 
 
Using bulk packed sterile Syringes in high volume aseptic manufacturing units not 
only offers economic advantage, but the convenience and cost savings of reduced 
packaging waste. 
 
All sizes of luer lock syringes are now available in packs of 10’s and 25’s 
conveniently bulk packed for efficient working practice. 
 
For more information on the new PharmaPack Syringes, please contact Helapet on 
0800 0328 428. 
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